STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 1
for
GUARDRAIL REPAIRS AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS
PROJECT NO. HWY-OM-2011-35

The following amendment shall be made to the NOTICE TO BIDDERS:

1. The pre-bid conference date has been corrected to read January 4, 2011
instead of January 4, 2010.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its receipt in
the space provided on page P-4 of the Proposal. S
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Jeffrey Chang
Acting Director of Transportation
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